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May is a time of emergence. Flowers begin to bloom, gardens begin to sprout, and birds’ songs 
are everywhere. We come out of the winter caves we have dug ourselves into and might even be 
tempted to frolic. The joy that Spring brings also carries with it hope and renewal, and energy for 
new projects. 

One of the most exciting parts of my job is to participate in continuing education. In Judaism, we 
speak of lifelong learners - because we know that the more we know, the more we realize we 
don’t know. And because Judaism is constantly changing and evolving. Not only is it important to 
model continued learning - it is essential that I continue to gain new knowledge to share in the 
congregation. 

In that spirit, this month I will participate in a series for clergy facilitated by the Religious Action Center or RAC, the 
social justice arm of the Reform movement. It is called: Using Our Moral Voices to Address Oppression Inside &  
Outside of Our Jewish Communities 

This will be an opportunity to help clergy to deepen our commitment to and capacity for using our power as  
anti-racists, not just people who oppose racism, but who actively work to create a more just reality. 

In addition, I will be taking a course on Pirke Avot. It will speak to how we navigate the tensions between truth and 
peace throughout these famous texts as well as within our world today. 

For me, these opportunities are not only a way to bring Judaism to life but add an element of action. Much like the 
flowers pushing through the dirt to the surface that have deep roots, these activities will connect me to my past and 
force me to push upward and outward. 

I look forward to sharing what I learn and continuing to learn from the wisdom that each of you provides. Together 
may we plant a gan eden, a garden of eden, bright, colorful diverse and beautiful. 

Rabbi Rosenthal’s Message 

We will once again be offering an opportunity for students to apply for our Ira 
Rosenfeld Scholarship.  Applications will be available in the Temple office or 
though the Temple website. CLICK HERE 
  
Requirements are: 
Applicant must be a B’nai Israel Temple member or Applicant must have  

attended B’nai Israel Religious School through senior year; and Applicant must be currently enrolled, or enrolling, 
for the upcoming semester in an accredited college for the coming semester.  Previous scholarship winners are  
ineligible. 
  
Applicants will be required to submit an essay with application form. 
  
Deadline is:  May 16, 2021 
  
Thank you, The Ira Rosenfeld Scholarship Committee 

Ira Rosenfeld Scholarship 

http://www.bnai-israel.org
https://bnai-israel.org/wp-content/uploads/sites/53/2022/04/IraRosenfeldScholarship2022.docx


It’s Been Busy at the Temple! 

Dear Temple Families, 

April has been a busy time at the temple. There were two Religious School Seders, a  
Temple Seder, two B’nai Mitzvahs, a blood drive, Torah studies, and lots of meetings. 

It is great to see all of this in person activity, and to know that we are also continuing to 
stream all of our services for those who are out of state or cannot attend in person. 

There will be three more B’nai Mitzvahs in the month of May, and I encourage you to attend 
at least one of these Saturday morning services. It energizes me and gives me joy to see 
our young students lead the services and become Jewish adults surrounded by their friends 
and families. 

I also encourage you to join our Semi-Annual Congregational Meeting on May 19th at 7 pm.  

Last month, I wrote about the tremendous need for members to volunteer for Temple committees and events, and 
this month, I’d like to highlight a few of them: 

1. If you’ve been to the Temple recently, you may have noticed workers power washing and sealing the concrete 
block façade of our building, and others cleaning out our sump. There is always necessary upkeep on our aging 
School and Temple building, and the Buildings and Grounds Committee needs to determine the necessary work 
and arrange for contractors and volunteers.   

2. Likewise, the Ritual Committee is always busy. Not only does it prepare for the High Holidays, but it also works 
on the Passover Seder (and other events) along with Sisterhood, and has a role at every holiday and service 
throughout the year. 

3. Lastly, the Membership Committee is also in need of new volunteers. Many of our long-standing Temple  
members have moved off of Long Island or are no longer able to attend services. We need new ideas and new 
events to encourage young and returning families to become involved.  

If you have an hour or two per month, your assistance would be greatly appreciated. Please let Karen know at the 
office or reach out to me with any questions. We’ll put you in touch with the correct people. 

Finally, the B’nai Israel community continues to keep Ukraine and its besieged countrymen close in our thoughts and 
prayers during these tragic days. Our request for donations to HIAS in support of Ukrainian refugees has led to a 
contribution of about $4,000 so far, including a special outreach donation from the Temple and another from the  
Sisterhood. Thank you to all who made this possible. Please keep the donations coming. 

L’shalom, 

Paul 

President’s Message                Paul Fink 

https://us02web.zoom.us/meeting/register/tZYsde2hrj0uEtBXxQSWCLNswC4brw5abDMM
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RELIGIOUS SCHOOL NEWS
Grades 1 through 6 enjoyed their Passover seders!

The final week of Religious School will be the weekend of May 21st and 23rd.

                    We would like to thank all of our Religious School families for a 
                    very successful school year!

Registration forms for next year will be available in June.



We hope that you enjoyed a sweet and meaningful Passover.  Mark 
your calendars for the following upcoming special Shabbat services.   

Friday, May 6th at 8:00 p.m. for Yom Ha’atzmaut (Israel Independence 
Day).  Come learn some Israeli dances at the Oneg!! 

Shavuot service and Confirmation will be on Friday, June 10th at 7:15 
p.m. 

Many events are being discussed and planned for the upcoming spring 
and summer months. Looking forward to some warmer days… 

Ritual Committee                 Sandy Weber 

May 7th:  Leviticus ch. 19 vs. 1 through ch. 20 vs. 27 
Amos ch. 9 vss. 7 through 15 
 
May 14th:  Leviticus ch. 21 vs. 1 through ch. 24 vs. 23 
Ezekiel ch. 44 vss. 15 through 31 
 
May 21st:  Leviticus ch. 25 vs. 1 through ch. 26 vs. 2 
Jeremiah ch. 32 vss. 6 through 27 
 
May 28th:  Leviticus ch. 26 vs. 3 through Ch. 27 vs. 34 
Jeremiah ch. 16 vs. 19 through ch. 17 vs. 14 

Torah and Haftarah Readings  

Amy & Jeff Nagel in honor of their son Gabriel becoming a Bar Mitzvah 

Janet McCauley, Frances & Stanley Baker and Catherine Wangenstein  
in honor of their son & grandson Matthew becoming a Bar Mitzvah 

Peter Thomas & Stacie Weissman-Thomas in honor of their son Scott becoming a Bar Mitzvah 

We are so excited and proud of Liora Sarah Hyman who is graduating from Arizona State University summa cum 
laude with a Bachelor of Music, with a focus in Music Therapy and a concentration in voice. We know you will bring 

your heart, soul and talent to all you encounter. We love you! Mom (Cantor Ilana) and Leslie.   



 

Ducks Fundraising Underway! 

As you read this month's bulletin 2022 LI Ducks baseball is underway and our first game of the season 
working concession stands at Ducks Stadium in Central Islip is behind us. A full season of fund-raising  
opportunities lies ahead with eleven more Saturday night fire-works nights, ten Wednesday evenings and 
whatever other chances we get from time to time to earn big bucks for B'nai Israel. There will be monthly 
updates and reminders in the Bulletin and weekly updates to share the results of our efforts in a timely 
manner.  

Our schedule for this month includes Saturdays, May 7th, 14th and 28th as well as Wednesdays, 
May 18th and 25th.  

Whether you've worked with us in the past or are willing to give it a try for the first time, email  
ducks@bnai-israel.org to let us know that you are available to help.  

We report to Ducks Stadium at 4:30 PM, game-time is typically 6:35 and we wrap-up at or toward the end 
of the game, usually after 9:00 PM. Volunteers must be at least 16 years old and able to work on their feet 
for the duration of the game. Uniform tee shirts and hats will be provided.  

The 10% commission we receive on concession sales is important to B'nai Israel for several  
reasons. It is not only our largest single fund-raising effort of the year, but is all profit - we have no  
expense. And, it is unique in that it is all "outside" money - none comes out of the pockets of Temple  
members. As we wrap up our fiscal year in June and agonize over of the budget for next year, Ducks  
income is more important than ever in helping the Temple make ends meet. We need your help. Please get 
in touch and lend a hand from time to time. 

with the 

Saturdays 
May 7th 
May 14th 
May 28th 
June 4th 

June 18th 
June 25th 
July 2nd 
July 23rd 

August 13th 
August 27th 

September 10th 

Wednesdays 
May 18th 
May 25th 
June 8th 

June 22nd 
July 6th 

July 13th 
July 27th 

August 17th 
August 31st 

September 14th 
 
 

mailto:ducks@bnai-israel.org


JOIN 
US 
FOR
SHABBAT

WE'RE
OPEN! shabbat services

 listed below

FRIDAY

EVENINGS

631-563-1660

office@bnai-israel.org

bnai-israel.org

MAY 2022 SERVICES

5/6 8:00 PM
SHABBAT SERVICE & YOM HAATZMAUT

& LEARN ISRAELI DANCING DURING THE ONEG!

5/13 7:15 PM
FAMILY SERVICE WITH MONTHLY BIRTHDAY AND

ANNIVERSARY BLESSING

5/20 7:00 PM
TOT SHABBAT (IN PERSON ONLY)

5/20 8:00 PM
SHABBAT SERVICE

5/27 8:00 PM
SHABBAT & MEMORIAL DAY SERVICE

All services are 
in-person and on
Zoom unless
otherwise noted.



B'nai Israel Security Protocol
Our plans to keep you safe!

will be locked at all times
EXCEPT 30 minutes prior to the
start of an event or service. 
 Doors will be locked 10-15
minutes after the start of the
event or service.

DOORS HELLO!
Volunteers will monitor the
door throughout the
service or event and greet
all congregants and visitors
who arrive. Even those who
arrive late!

PLEASE be ready to provide your name or picture ID if asked.
The greeters may ask for this information if they do not recognize you.

B'nai Mitzvah families
must provide the Temple office

 with a guest list including vendors
such as a photographers and 

 videographers
 TWO WEEKS PRIOR 

TO THE EVENT.
This will streamline entry 

to their service.

Would you like to help us and be one of our greeters?
Please contact the Temple office to let us know.

We love Volunteers!

Thank you for helping us stay safe!

WE LOVE VISITORS
Are you bringing a guest with you? Know

someone who may drop by for a service? Let
the Temple office know ahead of time so they

can be added to our list. This will expedite
their entry to the event or service.



We are selling Grocery Store Food Cards! 
Contact Rich Lindner (516) 641-8050  

or the Temple Office to purchase.   
Consider donating food cards to the Temple’s  

Outreach Committee to help others in our  
community who are in need of some assistance.  

Cards can be delivered to you! 

Everyone is invited to join us for 

Shabbat services on Friday  

evening, May 27th, as we  

remember and honor the sacrifice 

of military members lost in recent 

conflicts.  Veterans in particular 

would be welcome as we pay  

tribute their fallen comrades.   

Join us in-person if you can,  

or on Zoom. 

https://birtoakdale.wufoo.com/forms/s15bxwd30mj8d86/


https://birtoakdale.wufoo.com/forms/shji9g41cuh3ml/


Sisterhood Newsletter
May has finally arrived, and I am looking forward to beautiful weather, lots of flowers, and spending
plenty of time outdoors. I am also glad that the heating season is over. We won’t need to purchase oil
for a few months. That’s a relief because this week I spent more than $820 to fill my oil tank, and it’s a
small one!

This month we have a lot of activities taking place in the temple. It is wonderful to see so many
people returning for services and other events. We just celebrated our beautiful temple Seder in
April. Sharon just led us in a fun craft night where we painted wine bottles and added fairy lights to
them. Many B’nai Mitzvot are happening and our onegs are back.

Sisterhood is now planning an Israeli night that will take place in the middle of May. Details will
be sent out after our planning meeting which will take place soon. We sincerely hope you will
join with us. I know many of us have been in Israel. I would be happy if some of you would
share some of your special moments from your trip. Please try to remember some of the funny
things that you experienced as well as things that have touched your hearts.

I’m looking forward to seeing lots of you this month,
Stephanie

May 2022



President Thea Gunther

Past President Stephanie Plewka

Programming Natalie Berhumlogu & Robin Dinerstein

Fundraising Sandy Weber & Alice Lambert

Membership Robyn Ruelius

Treasurer Alice Lambert

Financial
Secretary Sandy Weber

Recording
Secretary Joi Garvin

Corresponding
Secretary Robyn Ruelius

Bulletin Joi Garvin

Donor Dinner Ann Michelson & Michelle Grey

Children’s
Programming Paige Sacks & Allison Rothstein

Judaica Stephanie Plewka & Ellyn Harris

Publicity Ann Armoza

Religious School
Liaison Alice Lambert

Temple Liaison Debby Lyons

Social Action Barbara Scheiber

Onegs Ellen Motlin & Karen Diamond

Onegs—Hospitality Sharon Miller

Shalom B’Lev Debby Lazen

Military Bridge Ellen Tunick & Ann Michelson

Historian Jenn Diamond

Temple Board Rep Ellyn Harris

Trustees

Karen Sweeting, Shari
Kaufman, Adrienne Wilber,
Linda Monaco, Rita Poriwick,
Pat Ellner, Elyse Holts, and
Mona Warner

2 0 2 2 - 2 0 2 3

Sisterhood Slate



We gratefully acknowledge the following donors for their contributions to B’nai Israel Reform Temple: 

Donations & Contributions  

To make a donation online please visit  bnai-israel.org/donations 

HIAS-Ukraine Response 
Alice & Mike Lambert   In memory of Sandra Schwartz 
Toby Bolson    In memory of my grandparents 
Mary & Paul Fink   In memory of Sandra Schwartz 
Rich & Trish Lindner 
Religious School 
Robyn & Bryan Ruelius  In honor of Madelyn Ruelius 
Roselyn Selmanoff 
Nadine & Asa Singer 
Sisterhood 
Lesli Vohwinkel 
Richard Zacks 
Laura Weisberg   In memory of Grandpa Rubin Brook, born in Ukraine 
William & Phyllis Heckman  In memory of our grandparents 
Ann & Frank Michelson  In memory of Sharon Portnoy 
Robin Dinerstein   In memory of Anna & David Weisblatt 
Adrienne Wilber   In memory of my grandfather David Meyers who immigrated from  
     Ukraine in the early 1900’s 
Jerry & Roberta Rosen Stein   
Fran Leiboff 
 
Rabbi’s Discretionary Fund 
Laura Weisberg   Happy birthday Rabbi Rosenthal 
 
Ethan William Snair Memorial Fund 
Gammie    In loving memory of my beloved grandson Ethan William 
Grandma    In loving memory of my grandson Ethan William Snair 
 
General Fund 
Rosita Tuller    In memory of Sondra Schwartz 
Ellen & Rich Motlin   In honor of Mason Cimini on making his Bar Mitzvah 
Barbara & Willard Sprague  Donation 
Claire & Jay Paul White  Donation 
 
Yahrzeit Fund 
Lori & Alan Saltus   In memory of Bori Rauchman 
Theresa & Marc Wolff   In memory of Janet Wolff 
 
Help A Family 
Rochelle & Gerald Slochevsky Donation 
 
Ira Rosenfeld Memorial Scholarship Fund 
Alice & Mike Lambert   In memory of Bob Wiener 

https://bnai-israel.org/donations/


Father Nature’s Garden Center 
 2676 Sunrise Highway    559 rt 25 A 
 East Islip, NY 11730    St. James, NY 11780 
 (631) 277-1177     (631) 584-5252 
 
 Fundraising event for: 
  
 B’nai Israel Reform Temple 
 We will not have an on-site plant sale this spring. In partnership with Father Nature’s Garden Center,  
 we would like to invite you to shop either of their locations during our Spring Plant Sale. 
 

 Dates of Event: April 28th through May 31st 
 

PLEASE PRESENT THIS FLYER 
 

This event allows you to make purchases of all Father Nature’s Garden Center has to offer 
And… all your purchases help our organization raise funds too! 

 
Make Father Nature’s your one-stop shop for your gardening and outdoor decorating needs… 

And help us raise funds for our organization at the same time! 

 

How it Works 
With each of your purchases, during the above dates, our organization receives 10% of your pre-tax totals. 

 
Visit and shop as many times as you would like—presenting a copy of this flyer each time to record your purchase. 

 

Shop Early & Shop Often! Tell all your friends too! 
Not sure what you need now? You can purchase a gift certificate to use at a later date. 

 
 

Customer Name __________________________________________ 
 
Amount of Sale __________________________________________ 
 
Date of Sale  __________________________________________ 

 
 

Organization: B’nai Israel Reform Temple  
Location: Any Father Nature’s Garden Center 



For updates visit bnai-israel.org and see the weekly emails. May 2022
Sunday Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday Saturday

1 2 3
7:30pm Sisterhood
Board Meeting

4 5
10:30am Chair Yoga

6
8pm Shabbat Service
& Yom Haatzmaut

7
10am Torah Study &
Adult Ed (kedoshim)
5pm Ducks
Concession Stand

8 9 10 Bulletin
Deadline

11 12
10:30am Chair Yoga

13
7:15pm Family
Service

14
10am Morning
Service with Bar
Mitzvah of Gabriel
Nagel
5pm Ducks
Concession Stand

15 16
7:30pm Finance
Committee

17
7pm Sisterhood
Israeli Night

18
5pm Ducks
Concession Stand

19
10:30am Chair Yoga
5:30pm Suffolk
Celebrates Israel
7pm Congregational
Meeting
8pm Temple Board
Meeting

20
7pm Tot Shabbat
8pm Shabbat Service

21
10:15am Morning
Service with Bar
Mitzvah of Matthew
McCauley

22 23
7:30pm Calendar
Meeting

24 25
5pm Ducks
Concession Stand

26
10:30am Chair Yoga

27
8pm Shabbat &
Memorial Day Service

28
10am Morning
Service with Bar
Mitzvah of Scott
Weissman
5pm Ducks
Concession Stand

29 30 31
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Questions?  StaceyStacey, 631.462.9800, x107  |  sfeldman@syjcc.org

74 Hauppauge Rd, Commack, NY  |  631.462.9800  |  syjcc.org

Purchase tickets at syjcc.org, call 631.462.9800, x0 for assistance

Performance by the Maccabeats | 6:30-7:30pm
Games  Bounce Houses  Israeli Dancing  Bonfire

“Tour” Israel  Kosher Israeli food and BBQ for purchase
Ticket prices: Adults $10, Children $5, Under 4yrs FREE

Community Partners (in formation): 
AJC Long Island | BBYO Nassau Suffolk Region | B’nai Israel Reform Temple | Chabad of Mid-Suffolk  

Congregation Simchat HaLev | Dix Hills Jewish Center | East Northport Jewish Center | Gurwin Jewish-Fay J. Lindner Residences
 Hadassah Suffolk | Holocaust Memorial and Tolerance Center | Island Quest Day Camp | JCRC-LI  | Jewish National Fund  
Jewish War Veterans Post 488 | Kehillath Shalom Synagogue | Lend A Hand Project | MakomNY | Manetto Hill Jewish Center  

Melville Jewish Center | Midway Jewish Center | North Shore Jewish Center | North Shore Synagogue  
PJ Library | StandWithUs  | Stony Brook Hillel  | Suffolk County Board of Rabbis | Temple Beth Chai | Temple Beth David  

Temple Beth El | Temple Beth Torah (Melville) | Temple Beth Torah (Westbury) | Temple Chaverim | Temple Isaiah 
Temple Or Elohim A Community Reform Congregation | Woodbury Jewish Center

Bring your own chair or blanket for the concert.
*In case of inclement weather the event will be moved inside.

One of the world’s premier a capella singing groups

Suffolk CelebratesSuffolk Celebrates  Israel
Lag BaOmer | Thursday, May 19, 2022

5:30-8:30pm at the Suffolk Y Jewish Community Center



Hi, My name is Sofia Zurbaran.  
This year I will have my confirmation. For my  

mitzvah project I am helping the animals at the  
Islip Animal Shelter by collecting items they need.  

-Blankets 
-Towels 
-Sheets 
-Cleaning products  
 Windex, hand sanitizer, Lysol wipes,  
 HE laundry detergent  

-Newspapers (without advertisements) 

-Treats, toys, beds, bowls, and 
shampoo for cats or dogs 
-Collars, leashes harnesses 

I am asking if you can help by 
donating some of the items 
listed. Anything you can give is 
greatly appreciated. There is a 
box in the Temple where you 
can leave the items. 

-Cat litter 
--Big aluminum pans (for cat litter) 
-Canned or dry cat or dog food  
-Bird food 
-Ferret food 
-Rabbit food 
-Guinea Pig food 
-Any animal crates or cages 
-Extension cords 

Thank you for your help,  

Sofia Zurbaran 





Yahrzeits 

May 6th 
*Marilyn Bassell 
*Ethel Berger 
*Rudolf Cahn 
*Mathilde Cantor 
  Patricia Cruess 
*Louis Davidowitz 
*Anita Dealvandros 
  George Emoery Dollar 
  Naomi Fishman 
*Ruby Schreiber Fried 
*Miriam Gelbert 
*G. William Haines 
*Dora Kaplan 
*William Kissel 
*Carrie Leiman 
*Charles Lesher 
*Herbert Lipsky 
*Ian Matarasso 
*Anne Miller 
*Shirley Minkoff 
*Lillian Post 
*Rachel Ribner 
*David Romanick 
*Arthur Rothenberg 
*Adolph Rothlein 
  Marcia Saretsky 
  Solomon Selanikio 
*Gussie Silberman 
*Ronald Eric Smith 
  Mia Spergel 
*Ruby Stein 
  Jean Strauss 
*Lawrence M. Taylor 
  Arthur Warner 
*Stuart Ray Weiss 
  Bernard Wolfson 
*Janet Zelda Wolff 
*Esther Wunderlich 
 
 
 
 
 
 

May 13th 

*Louise Berk 
  Mary Leah Bolson 
*Kate Chesler 
*George Cohen 
*Robert Coleman 
  Raymond Cruess 
  Bessie Dollar 
*Beulah “Bobby” Dolling 
  Della Feather 
*Samson Louis Feldman 
*Sylvia Ferber 
  Harry Fishman 
*Isadore Goldstein 
*Samuel Goldstein 
  Estelle Greenwald 
*Sidney Gutman 
*Samuel Haft 
  Esther Hochheiser 
*Lillian Hoffman 
  Rose Isaacs 
*Harry Jacofsky 
  Joan Kerekes 
  Lena Kwalbrun 
*Eugene Laikin 
*Margaretta Lambert 
*Ira Pierce Leibowitz 
*Bernard Levinglick 
*Benjamin Levy 
*Marsha Posner Menis 
*Arnold Portnoy 
*Gussie Raynes 
*Marvin Rothenberg 
  Richard Saltus 
  Francine Segal 
*Lillian Segal 
*Rochelle Seinfeld 
  Arnold B. Shapiro 
  Anna Sklar 
  Saul Taub 
*Sol Teitelbaum 
*Sidney Wenacur 
 
 

SHALOM MEMORIAL  
CHAPELS, INC. 
Funeral Directors 

Complete graveside service with casket 
$4530.00 

760 Smithtown ByPass, Smithtown, NY 11787 
Tel: (631) 360-1600   Fax: (631) 630-7978 

www.shalommemorialchapelsinc.com 

May 20th 
*Gertrude Becker 
  Herman Blatt 
*Jeffrey Brand 
*Sadie Edelman 
  Shirley Feinstein 
*Harry Finkelstein 
*Bernard Gerstel 
*Hannah Gerstel 
*Cecelia Goldberg 
*Dora Goldstein 
*Emma Goldstein 
*Solomon Goldstein 
*Rabbi Morton M. Kantor 
*Ida Katz 
*Ida Kaufman 
  Irving Kolker 
  Howard Krasner 
*Marnin Lack 
*Arthur Lambert 
*Eva Leff 
*Ethel Lefkowitz 
*Dr. Herbert S. Levine 
*Ada Bracker Lewis 
*Rabbi Joseph Lief 
*Katie Lipsky 
*Evelyn Lovitt 
*Blanche L. Marks 
*Nancy Meyers 
  Marilyn Miller 
  Philip Rauchman 
*David Rosenhaus 
  Ruth Rosenbaum 
  Sandra Sacks 
*Selma Rebecca Shapiro 
*Elaine Sonkin 
*Bernard Strum 
*Steven Taca 
*Arthur Taylor 
*Herbert J. Weinbaum 
*Ruth Wersba 
*Rudi Wetzler 
*Anna Wilansky 
*Paula Wynnyckjy 

Condolences:  The B’nai Israel Congregational Family extends its deepest condolences to the Goldstein family 

on the loss of Marlene’s Husband Murray.. May they find comfort in the blessings of good memories that will always 
be theirs. 

May 27th 
*Sadie S. Adler 
*Herbert Bassell 
*Helen Berger 
*Doris Berkley 
  Esther Berkowitz 
*Ida Bobrowsky 
*Beatrice Cohen 
  Tony Cruz 
  Louis Denker 
*John Eaton 
*Sally Engel 
  Arthur Feigeles 
  Israel Fishman 
*Jeffrey Friedland 
*Henry “Hank” Garvin 
  Anne Goldring 
*Sol Greenberg 
*Esther Rose Gutman 
*Silvia Gutman 
*Harold Haber 
*Bert Jacobs 
  Samuel Kravitz 
*Lorraine Lipsky 
  Clara Manas 
  Robert Mann 
*Morris Markman 
*Irving Neckameyer 
*Nat Nierel 
*David Newfield 
*Gertrude Novins 
  Mabel Oakley 
*Ruth Perlmutter 
*Morris Rothenberg 
  Abe Sokolik 
  Ignatz Steiner 
  Lester Tabak 
  Abraham Ullman 
  Joseph Wolff 
*Erna Zygielman 

PLEASE CONTACT US WHEN 
SOMEONE IS SICK OR IF THERE 

IS A DEATH IN THE FAMILY 
so that the Temple can  
extend its assistance.  

Before making any funeral  
arrangements, please call. 

 
See Temple Directory  
for phone numbers. 

I.J. MORRIS, INC. 
Jewish Funeral Directors Since 1888 

21 E. Deer Park Road , Dix Hills  (631) 499-6060 
55 North Station Plaza, Great Neck (516) 487-8600 
46 Greenwich Street, Hempstead  (516) 486-2500 

1895 Flatbush Ave., Brooklyn   (718) 377-8610 
114-03 Queens Blvd., Forest Hills (718) 263-5365 
21 W. Broad Street Mt. Vernon  (914) 664-2062 

 
www.ijmorris.com  

Preplan—call for information  
Monuments by I.J. MORRIS, INC. 



B’nai Israel is limited to these  
caterers for any celebration in the 
Temple Social Hall. Please see 
Kitchen Committee with any  
questions or requests. 

 

Lessing's Caterers  
(631) 277-7800 
(631) 581-0022 

 

Mitzvah Caterers of Plainview 
(516) 938-1310 
(516) 351-0661 

 

Woodbury Kosher 
(516) 681-7766 

 

Zan’s Kosher Caterers 
(631) 979-8770 

 

Miller Place Bagel & Deli 
(631) 331-4576 
 
Pastrami & Friends 
(631) 499-9537 

Temple Caterers 

Temple Directory 

President, Paul Fink     president@bnai-israel.org 

Past-President, Paul Weber 

Vice Presidents: 
 Buildings & Grounds, Marcus Mitchell  bandg@bnai-israel.org 
 Fundraising, Debby Lyons    fundraising@bnai-israel.org 
 Administration, Michael Lambert 

Treasurer, Joel Silverman    treasurer@bnai-israel.org 

Financial Secretary, Barbara Abrams  financial@bnai-israel.org 

Recording Secretary, Natalie Berhumoglu 

Trustees: Jeannette Berman, Seth Berman, Arthur Diamond, Thea Gunther, 
Debby Lazen, Richard Motlin, Stephanie Plewka, Allison Rothstein,  
Barbie Saslau, Ellen Spergel, Jay Tuller, and Sandy Weber. 

Representatives: 
Brotherhood: Gil Sacks, Sisterhood: Joi Garvin, School: Paige Sacks 

Legal Representative: 
Steven Taitz 

Clergy 

67 Oakdale, Bohemia Road, Oakdale, NY 11769  Website  www.bnai-israel.org 
Phone (631) 563-1660 Fax (631) 563-9816  Email  office@bnai-israel.org 

To place a Business Card sized 

advertisement please contact 

the office. Space is limited. 

Advertising 

Temple Office  

Chairperson, Alice Lambert 

(631) 589-1375 

Religious School Office 

(631) 563-1663 

school@bnai-israel.org 

Bar/Bat Mitzvah Scheduling 

Fran Baker 

(631) 567-1537 

Rabbi Jessica Rosenthal (928) 925-3279 rabbi@bnai-israel.org 
Cantor Ilana Plutzer     cantor@bnai-israel.org 
Rabbi Emeritus Dr. Steven Moss   rabbiemeritus@bnai-israel.org 

Board of Trustees  

Committees, Groups, and other individuals to know... 

Choir Director, Roselyn Selmanoff 

Sisterhood President, Stephanie Plewka  sisterhood@bnai-israel.org 

Brotherhood President, Gil Sacks   brotherhood@bnai-israel.org 

Membership, Adrienne Wilber   membership@bnai-israel.org 

Ritual Chairperson, Sandy Weber   ritual@bnai-israel.org  

Donations Committee    donations@bnai-israel.org 

Youth Group  
Patricia Ellner & Deborah Daniel 

Landscaping Joel Silverman & Lesli Vohwinkle 

Outreach, Alice Lambert (631) 589-1375 lambert1@optonline.net 

Communications     
Jeannette Berman  (631) 775-6147 webmaster@bnai-israel.org 

Religious School 

Karen Smollins  



 

BE YOUR OWN GUEST 
 

WAITERS/WAITRESSES 
BARTENDERS/GRILL PEOPLE 

 
(631) 745-1180 or (631) 580-4432 

 
YOU BE THE GUEST, WE’LL DO THE REST!!! 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
410 Motor Parkway,  

Hauppauge, NY 11788 

631-435-1101 

 

Computers                        Computers 
 
 
 
 
 

Software consultation, Small office network setup 
MS Access Programming, MS Office Training 

Virus and Spyware removal 
Jeff Richer Consultant 631-835-9615 

(MBA, IT Professional) 
NYsoftwareConsultant@gmail.com 

MITZVAH CATERERS 
AT THE NORTH SHORRE JEWISH CENTER 

YOUR PLACE OR OURS 
WEDDINGS, BAR/BAT MITZVAHS, BRISSIM, BABY  
NAMINGS,KIDDUSHIM, SHIVA MEALS, ELEGANT  

DINNER S, OFFICE, BBQS OR ANY EVENT 
ASK FOR ANDREW OR IRWIN (516) 351-0661  

“Mitzvah caterers will gladly donate a portion 

of your bill back to your organization” 

STRICT ORTHODOX RABBINICAL SUPERVISION 

http://www.ejthedj.com/
http://www.thebristal.com/
http://www.absolutedjs.com/
http://www.photovideoguys.com/
http://www.helenkeller.org/


 

LITTLE’S LANDSCAPING 

Russ: 631-256-6783 
 

Commercial and Residential 
Landscaping Design & Maintenance 

Snow Plowing 
Licensed and Insured 

(631) 750-6162 
Serving LI & NYC for Over 30 Years 

3600 Veterans Memorial Highway, Bohemia, NY 11716 

YOUR AD HERE 
Please contact the  

Temple Office for details 
(631) 563-1660 

COMMERCIAL                                               RESIDENTIAL 

Mark Wittenberg, R.A., P.C. 
 

www.markwittenberg.net 

655 Park Avenue, Huntington, NY 11743 

Tel: 631.673.0980   Cel: 516.220.1759 

Email: mwitten@aol.com 

http://www.opdv.ny.gov/
http://www.markwittenberg.net/
https://nyprojecthope.org/
https://nyprojecthope.org/
https://omh.ny.gov/
https://sterling-digital.com/


67 Oakdale-Bohemia Road, Oakdale, NY 11769 

(631) 563-1660 


